
I am a 20+ year resident of Portland OR. and have witnessed the deleterious effects of BM 110 first-hand 
on numerous occasions.  Please take action to vacate the very negative impact of BM 110 by making the 
possession of hard drugs a crime again.   
 

 

Diane DeAutremont 

Diane.DeAutremont@lile.com 

4910 SW Taylors Ferry Road 
Portland OR 97219 
503-438-8840 
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